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ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch 'g, cr

Dear Sir:

In reference to your announcement in monthly report from National Office,
American Collece of Nuclear Physicians, April 19, 1979, Vol ume 3, No . 4.

Re: NRC proposes altering Medical Isotopes Conmittee.

I would like to request more information on this proposal, along with further
criteria for membership and/or election to this type comittee. Is it pro-
posed that each institution have this type of comittee in additien to their
present radioactive drug research and radiation safety comittees?

As a registered nurse, and member of the Johns Hopkins Medical Institutions
Radioactive Drug Research Comittee and coordinator of regulatory affairs in
the Division of Nuclear Medicine, I have a creat irtarest in this type of
proposal and will certainly snare this with the o.rier connittee tr.bers.

Thank you for your cooperation.

:incerely,

&
Kathleen Stolz, R.h., B.A.
Project Coordinator
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